
Dear Families,

We are looking forward to an incredible year with your fourth grader! Fourth grade will be a year full
of learning! Please be aware that any supplies needed for your child will be provided. If you would
like to donate a few items for the classroom we are in need of the following items:

Donations:
● 3 boxes of facial tissues
● 2 Clorox Wipes
● 1 box of ziploc bags (liter or gallon size)

If your child would like to have their own personal supplies in their desk, here is the list of things
they can bring in:

● #2 pencils- standard yellow pencils sharpen best
● Hand held pencil sharpener
● Erasers
● Pencil box
● Colored pencils
● Markers (thick or thin)
● Dry Erase Markers
● Headphones or earbuds

Thank you in advance and have a wonderful summer!

Sincerely,
4th grade teachers☺

Ms. Clifford
Mrs. Hogan
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